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After one year of planning and with the financial assistance of Social Welfare Development Fund, a tour of
fiffeen members, including Father BONZI, our spiritual adviser, Ms. Becky LUK Wai-yin, Executive Director, and
13 staff, was held between 10 -19 March 2015 fo study the rehabilitation services in USA. Ten agencies in San
Francisco and San Diego that specialize in services for persons with special needs and their families were
visited. We aimed fo achieve the following objectives through the tour:

1. Update our knowledge on the latest rehabilitation services such as independent living programs, integrated
community care program, vocational training and parental advocacy in USA.

2. Learn in depth about CaPROMISE, which is a five-year research programme, aiming to improve the
education and career outcomes of low income children with disabilities.
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The study tour no doubt has provided invaluable opportunities to exchange ideas, best practices and
knowledge with counterparts in the Western world. Through sharing and discussions, we not only achieved
the objectives of the tour, but also had a chance to reflect on and to think about the future directions of our
service. Tour participants actively shared their reflections and realized that:

1. More work needs to be done to foster parents’advocacy and involvement in Hong Kong.
2. Rehabilitation services should enhance individualized and person-driven planning.

3. Service users should be provided with more opportunities for personal expression and talent development.
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Hoping to integrate what we have learned into our current services, three working
groups were set up fo lead the Society to develop future services. The Parents Advocacy
and Involvement Group aims to strengthen peer support, offer training to parents and
enhance advocacy and legal support for them. Another working group was set up to
study the Person-Driven Planning Approach. A pilot study was scheduled to integrate self-
determination in our services. Moreover, the Talent Development Group incorporated the
person-centered elements in promoting the talent development of our users. In order to
better utilize manpower and resources, we will focus on art development in the first phase
of talent development.

In summary, the tour was fruitful in terms of broadening the
horizons of our staff and learning the rehabilitation service
frend in the western part of the world. Each ftour participant
is fruly grateful of having this unique opportunity to explore
and learn outside Hong Kong. We all strike to continually
improving our services and hoping fo bring new insight to
the rehabilitation filed in Hong Kong.




